
 

 

 

REGULATED INFORMATION 

 

Saipem: Publication of list for the renewal of the Board of Statutory Auditors and a 

 

Milan (Italy), April 5, 2023  Saipem informs that the list of candidates to the Board of Statutory Auditors 

jointly submitted by Eni S.p.A. and CDP Equity S.p.A. and the related documentation required under current 

legislation have been published. In addition, the same Shareholders have submitted a resolution proposal 

with reference to item 4, sub- "Establishing the 

remuneration of the Chairman of the Board of Statutory Auditors and that of the Statutory  which 

has also been published. 

The complete documentation is available to the public at the Company's registered office, on the Company's 

website at www.saipem.com, under the section "Shareholders' Meeting - Ordinary Shareholders' Meeting 

2023", on the website of Borsa Italiana S.p.A. (www.borsaitaliana.it) and via the authorised storage 

mechanism "eMarket STORAGE" (www.emarketstorage.com). 
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